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Memo to File 

From: Michelle Seguin 

 

January 23, 1995 

 

File of HSCA correspondence with the National Security Council concerning 

NSC files 

 

• This file contains only one letter.  This letter was written by Robert 

Blakey and addressed to Dr. Zbigniew Brezinski, Assistant to the 

President for National Security Affairs, requesting access to all 

information pertaining to all meetings of the NSC from November 22, 

1963 to December 1, 1963.  


